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I wish to object to the proposed development plans for Potterton.

I have lived in Potterton for 20 years, the main reason I moved here was to take advantage
of the lovely rural setting and the abundance of green space available.
Potterton is a lovely small village with a real community spirit, I have raised my daughter
here and found that everyone in the village looks out for each other, we run a real risk of
losing this tight knit community as so many other villages have done due to  the  size of
proposed development. This would be a tragedy not just to myself and the people of the
village but indeed for Aberdeenshire as a whole.

Please also note my comments below:

1. Roads cannot cope with increased volume of vehicles.

2. Loss of green belt.

3. Sewage capabilities.

4. Additional pollution.

5. Loss of ancient woodland.

Your sincerely

Nicola Wilson
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